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Call to Order – Meeting was called to order at 3:25pm.

Welcome and Introductions – All participants and committee members introduced themselves and their role on campus.

Approval of Minutes – There were no changes to the minutes of previous meeting.  Ms. Molina moved to approve the minutes and Ms. Gonzalez second it. April minutes have been approved.

Citizen Communications – There are no citizens communications today.

Attendance – Ms. Castro passed around a comparison of last year’s attendance versus this year’s attendance. She shared that attendance has improved due to the calls and emails parents receive when their child is absent. Ms. Stephens also shared that she compares this year’s attendance to last year’s, and also notices that it has improved. Teachers shared some ideas to help improved attendance.

PTA News – PTA vice president talked about the Spring Fling last Friday. She said attendance was not high but was still a successful event. She also mentioned that the goal for next year is to have it at an earlier time. Another parent shared that she thought it was a success because there was more parent involvement.

PTA Executive board 2019-2020 – The filled positions were announced to the CAC committee.

1st Round of STAAR Results – Ms. Stephens updated the committee on STAAR results. She shared the 5th grade scores for reading and math.

School Compact Input – Ms. Lluvia shared a school compact that will be adopted for next school year. The committee reviewed the compact and shared what changes, if any, should be made. The first suggestion was that the learning space mentioned under the teacher section of the compact, should be expanded to the whole school. Ms. Zettl made some suggestions on the grammar of the compact. Ms. Lluvia brought up the dress code; she made a suggestion to the teachers on agreeing on one dress code. Ms. Stephens said that would be brought up in the teachers’ professional development.

Other CAC Business/Upcoming Events – Ms. Lluvia shared Ms. Constantine’s memorial event to the committee and invited parents. She also shared the 4th and 5th grade Shakespeare event on Wednesday night. Ms. Lucio added that pre-k has awards assembly in the classroom at 2:00pm. There was also a flyer with the upcoming events passed out.

Adjourn – Ms. Gonzalez had moved to adjourn meeting and Ms. Molina and Ms. Zettl second it. Meeting is adjourned at 3:57pm.
